
 

November 19, 2020 

Chair Cormier and Members of the Planning Committee, 

 

Dear Fellow Members of Council: 

 

RE: Planning Committee Agenda for Monday, November 23rd, 2020 

Public Hearing #2 

Application for an Official Plan and Rezoning Amendment – 0 Gravel Drive, Hanmer – 

Michael & Carole Leblanc 

 

I am pleased to provide this letter in support of the above-noted application. 

 

I realize that staff are recommending denial of this application, but I wish to advise the 

Committee that I support this proposal and have received no calls, emails or comments in 

opposition to it.  The lots along Gravel Drive vary in size and I would suggest that having 3 

more homes built in that area would help grow our tax base. 

 

I thank you for this opportunity to provide my comments and hope that the Committee will 

give the application favourable consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

 
René Lapierre 

Councillor for Ward 6 

 

 


